
 

 
 

Department Name 
To: Kennie Hobbs, Jr., Interim City Manager 
From: Jessica Wilson, Executive Administrative Assistant 
RE: Young Professional Advisory Board (YPAB) Appointments 
Date: 03/10/2025 
 
Appointments to the Young Professional Advisory Board (YPAB) have expired and new appointments must be approved 
to ensure the board has a quorum and is able to continue meeting. 
 
The following information has been prepared for your consideration: 
 

I. REQUESTED ACTION 
This Resolution is requested to approve the appointments to the YPAB, as selected by individual Commissioners 
to fill the vacant and/or expired seats. 
 

II. SUMMARY AND HISTORY/BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
The appointment a regular board member, in association with seat 2, is vacant.  
 
Commissioner Dunn has selected Samantha Parish to be appointed to the seat for the remainder of an unexpired 
term that lasts four (4) years, to expire November 2028 or concurrent with the Commissioner seat, whichever 
shall occur first. 
 

III. FINANCIAL IMPACT 
All board members receive a $50.00 stipend, per meeting attended. 
 

IV. RECOMMENDATION/ACTION 
It is recommended that the Commission approve the appointments as described above. 
 

V. ATTACHMENTS 
1. Board List 
2. Applications/Resumes 
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